
Please join us for Coffee Hour this Sunday 
following Mass.  It’s a wonderful way to meet 

new members. 
 
 

October Duties 

Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9   

Coffee Hour—10; No Duty—6 

 October 8, 2016 
District 13 meeting with the State Deputy 
(LaGrande, Baker City & Ontario, OR) at 10:00 in 
Cathedral Parish Hall.  All council officers are 
encouraged to attend.   

——————————- 
2nd and 3rd Degree initiation will be from 1:00—
3:30 pm the same day in the hall.  
 
The KOC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All men 
of the parish are welcome to attend. 

RE classes for K through 5th grade is 

on Wednesday after school and end 

at 5:15PM.   Students meet in the 

Parish Hall for a light snack and then 

go to their respective classrooms.  

See you there. 

There will be no evening classes for 6th through 12 this 

Wednesday October 5th as Father is out of town and the High 

School is holding open house.  Classes will resume on October 

12th. 

The Youth group along with the Boy 

Scouts and other youth groups 

gleaned potatoes. The potatoes 

gathered will go for Thanksgiving 

baskets and the food banks.  Once 

the potato sacks were filled and 

stored the participants enjoyed a Bar-B-que. Thank you to all 

who participated. 

Do you need a new rosary, books for children, a gift for a newly baptized Catholic?  Come see the 

religious articles the Altar Society has for sale.  They are on display in the Parish Hall and can be 

purchased after Mass on Sunday or by coming into the Parish Office between 9am and 1pm.  

Proceeds will go to the dishwasher fund. 

From October 3 through October 12, please 

contact Helen Swilling at 541-523-3017 or 

Dawn Coles at the office to make any 

requests. 

Turkey Dinner, Sunday - November 6 
2:00 Sitting — Take Out — 4:00 Sitting 

 
Turkey Dinner tickets are now on sale.  

Del Tholen will be at the back of the 
church with tickets after both Masses. 

Training 
October 9th — November, 2016 

3rd Graders and Older 

Meet with Art Kreger on the Altar  

after Sunday Mass 

Gold Belt With Incense Training for High 
School Servers at the same Time. 

Our church donated 
$1,321.82 for the 

victims of the Louisiana 
floods.  Thank you all 

for your generous 
donations. 


